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Nelson Speedway Association Inc. Camping Policy 
 

Camp Inquires:  Lisa Leslie   027 810 0527  (After Hours) 

    Email: info@nelsonspeedway.co.nz 

 

For all Campers wishing to park at Top of the South Speedway overnight the following rules apply: 

 

The area for parking up is in the general car park area underneath the trees along the North Western Fence 

Line. 

 

• Pay the subscribed fee as detailed below 

• For race meetings only 

• Preferably Bookings are made in advance or advised by event entry form (where required) 

• Fully Self-Contained Campers and caravans only 

• All rubbish removed from property 

• No Animals  

• No Fires 

• No tents 

• No Caravan Awnings 

• Retractable awnings must be retracted when cars are being parked prior to a meeting to maximize 

public parking area 

• Please park as closely together as possible. 

• Premises must be vacated by noon the day after the event concludes. 

 

Please note: there is NO amenities available 

 

Nelson Speedway Association is charging a fee for this privilege, those wishing to stay overnight the fee is 

$10 per night per campervan, payable to the campervan box located near the car park light pole at the 

back of the turn four toilets.  Fees collected will be used to maintain and upgrade the complex. 

 

New Zealand Championship Meetings – restricted to competing competitors only.  Where possible the club 

will arrange an alternative for Non-Competitors with neighbours, however the land owner may ask for a 

donation and apply their own rules.   

 

The availability of camping is at the discretion of the club.  Nelson Speedway Association will not accept 

any liability to any property owner, member or persons in the motorhome for any accident, injury, loss, or 

damage to persons or property occupying or using any part of the site, howsoever caused.  Abusing any 

representative of the club, causing a disturbance, willfully damaging property or other unacceptable 

behaviour will result in the offending party or party’s being evicted and banned from further camping.  The 

club reserves the right to withdraw camping at the venue, without notice. 

 

 
The nearest free sewage/wastewater disposal point is in Fittal Street, Richmond, adjacent to Richmond Resource Recovery Centre (If heading 
to Richmond from the track, take the last street on the left before the traffic lights and follow to the end of the street). 


